
02-Apr-2019
PCN #:E-19-003519

Subject:Product improvement and drafting updates

Description of Change: Hello Customer, you are receiving this notice
because you may have recently purchased one of the following part numbers:
91529-1, or 91900-1. This is to notify you of changes to these parts. This is a
notification only, and no action is required at this time. The changes are as
follows: 91529-1 has had a product improvement to the terminal holder to
increase ease of use. 91900-1 has had drafting updates only. Product was
unaffected by this change.

Reason: Product Improvement.

Key Dates:
Contact By Date:29-Apr-2019
Implementation Date:29-Apr-2019

Product AffectedProduct AffectedProduct AffectedProduct Affected
91900-1
91529-1

The dates on the product change notification (PCN) are best estimate dates
determined at the time of issuance. Actual implementation dates may vary
from such dates.

The change described in the PCN can be withdrawn, without notice, for any
or all of the products identified on the PCN.

TE Connectivity corporate policy is for PCNs to be valid for 60 days and
obsolescence notices to be valid for 180 days after date of issue.

For confirmation or additional information on the change, please contact the



TE Connectivity Product Information Center at 800-522-6752 or your TE
Connectivity Sales Representative.

Copyright TE Connectivity Corporation

http://www.tycoelectronics.com/aboutus/copytight.asp

